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Friday, 14 January 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
Cases of COVID-19: Advice to parents or carers 
 
Happy New Year and a warm welcome back to you all.  
 
There have been 4 reported cases who have tested positive for coronavirus.   

 
We are no longer required to complete contact tracing and close contacts will now be identified 
via NHS Test and Trace.  However, we still feel it’s important to maintain transparent 
communication if we are made aware of any positive cases within our school. 
 
As with positive cases in any other setting, NHS Test and Trace will work with the positive case 
and/or their parent to identify close contacts. Any identified close contacts will be contacted 
by Test and Trace directly. 
 
We will continue to review our risk assessment and the protective measures in place at school.   
These measures include good hand and respiratory hygiene, frequent cleaning and keeping 
spaces well ventilated. 

 
Please let us know if you have any queries about any of the above, or any other matter, via 
info@deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ken Johnson 
headteacher@deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk 

Evelyn Street, SE8 5RJ 
Tel: 020 8692 4351 
Fax: 020 8694 0116 
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